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10th December 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Covid-19 Vaccinations for 12 to 15 year olds 

Please see attached a letter, from the Covid-19 Children's Vaccination Team, 
regarding Covid-19 vaccinations for 12-15 year olds. 

As referred to in their letter, once we have been advised of another date for the 
vaccination team to attend Arden, we will, of course, let you know. 

If you have any questions about these vaccinations, please contact the Vaccination 
Team directly: 

Tel: 0121 466 7635  

Email: BCHC.covidschools@nhs.net 

Kind regards 

School Office 

 

 
 

STATION ROAD   KNOWLE   SOLIHULL   B93 0PT 
01564 773 348 

WWW.ARDEN.SOLIHULL.SCH.UK 

 


